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School starts at 9am (Nursery 

8.45am and 12.15pm), gates 

will be shut promptly.  

Please ensure children are in 

class in plenty of time. Please 

pick your child up promptly at 

the end of the day at 3.10pm 

(KS1) or 3:15pm (KS2) 

Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary 

and Nursery School has a commit-

ment to safeguarding and promoting 

the welfare of children. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Healthy Lunchboxes 

We would like to remind parents about ensuring that they provide their 

child with a healthy packed lunch.  According to NHS choices, a balanced 

lunchbox should contain: starchy foods like bread, rice, potatoes or pasta; 

protein foods like meat, fish, eggs or beans; a dairy item such as cheese 

or yoghurt; vegetables or salad and a portion of fruit.  If necessary you 

could include one small chocolate biscuit such as a Kit Kat or similar and 

dried fruit snacks.    

However, please remember that even if fruit snacks are 100% fruit, they 

are still considered ‘processed’ and will not have the nutritional value of 

fresh fruit.   

Scooters  

Just a reminder that scooter are not to be ridden on site at any time. 

Vacancy at St. Joseph’s 

Please see attached details of a vacancy at St. Joseph's . 

McMillian Coffee Morning 

Thank you very much for your support and kind donations. We have man-

aged to raise £146.51 for this great cause. It was so nice to see so many 

of you come along and support the Macmillan Cancer charity.  

 

 

Dinner Menu Thursday 5th October  

Please see attached information on a revised menu for Thursday 5th Oc-

tober.  We are offering a “favourites” menu. We hope to encourage  as 

many children as possible to try a school meal. 

 



 

School Dinner Price 

With effect from Monday 2nd October the cost of a school lunch will be £2.20. 

School Photographer 

The school photographer will be in school on Wednesday 4
th

 October to take individual photo-
graphs of the children. If you have more than one child who attends Our Lady of Peace Primary 
and would like a photograph of all your children together, the photographer will be taking photo-
graphs from 8am to 9am on a first come first served basis. All Individual photographs will be tak-
en in school time. 

Absences 

Please inform the school office as soon  as possible if your child is absent.  You  can leave a 

message with the office via email attendance@olopprimary.co.uk or by calling 01628 661886 

option 1. 

 

Church Bulletin 

Please see attached church bulletin. 

 

 
Have a lovely weekend. 

Headteacher 

Be humble, be simple and 

bring joy to others 

St. Madeleine Sophie Barat 

 



Attendance of the Week (w/e 29th September 2017) 

Year band Percentage 

Nursery 82.4% 

Reception  94.7% 

Year 1 96.9% 

Year 2 97.0% 

Year 3 93.0% 

Year 4 96.0% 

Year 5 96.0% 

Year 6 91.5% 

Well Done 2 ! 

Useful Dates for Your Diary 

Wednesday 4th October  School photographer visit 

Friday 6th October  Year 6 St. Brigid's class collective workshop—parents welcome  

Friday 13th October Schools celebration of Mass, the Feast of St Edward the Confessor 

Friday 20th October End of Term  

23rd October to 27th October HALF TERM 

Monday 30th October 2017 Start of Advent Term 2 

 



St Clare Harley Cooke For working so, so hard in English this week and produc-

ing a wonderful introduction and build up from our imi-

tated text. Keep up the good work Harley I know you can 

do it! 
St Peter 

  

Magdalena Krugielka For consistently working hard in all your lessons  and for 

being a model pupil in the class, Well done ! 

St John Bosco Celine Sidyk Celine has displayed a good learning attitude in all les-

sons. Keep up the good work.  

St Columba Esra Jabr For working so hard this week and for being such a 

pleasant  member of our class. 

St Blaise Julia Wrzesinska For always being helpful and considerate of others. 

St Paul Gabriela Wikzko For showing such a growth mindset this week. Gabriela 

has works so hard on her story “The Twits”. Well done 

Gabriela-you have done well with your learning. 

St Maximilian Iannah Brown  For having excellent focus and concentration in class. 

Iannah has shown good teamwork  and great kindness 

towards others, by helping them complete their tasks. 

Keep it up! 
St Ethelbert Natalie Kari For her consistent hard work and working well with   

others.  

St Dunstan Bradley Kamau For showing tolerance and kindness to others and     

making a effort with his behaviour. Well done! 

St Joseph Muhammad Ahmed Ali For his constant hard work and concentration in all    

subjects. Ahmed has particularly pleased me with the  

quality  of his written work in English. Well done Ahmed!      

 

St Brigid Ray Stabler Great participation in class discussion across the week 

and a lovely, imaginative piece of writing using great   

vocabulary in English. 

St Cuthbert Orlaith Comfort For being reciprocal  and resourceful in her learning  

throughout the week. 


